
3/21/71 

Dear Cyril, 

More than the usual haste in response to and thanks for your letter of 3/15. 

I've just returned from New York, whence I went with a sorained foot, but in 
2je days there did some quite successful investigating, taped a TV confrontation, and then, 
on the last afternoon and evening, did four radio shows. It was a busy time. 

Percy Foreman was supposed to confront me on TV, glow to New York for it, got to 
the studio, threatened them and me, and turned and flew back to "ouston. But his threats 
were taken seriously, the station got scared and then dishonest, and is now to present 
an apearently unonctested government case next weak, but I've demand to be in 
opposition. 

Hectic times. Dirty, too. 

But I think if they pull teds, we'll have enough of a holler to make them sorry and 
perhaps perform acts of repentance. There are not a number of black Congressmen, and 
they should all have copies of the book by now. I elso have evidence not in it, I 
think close to completely exculpatory in nature. I 11 not use it yet. . 

I still don't have copies of the book yet! What a way to run a business!. 

And I couldn't eet the: publisher to do anything about the Poreman copout, which would 
have precluded this new development and might have frustrated the dirty editing. 

Your letter is very good, Thanks. Wish I thought there was some show or shows that 
would be worth the cost of going out there so I could have time to fill you in on many 
things. But I don't know what, if any, budget has been set for appearances. If there is 
to be even an ad, I've not been informed. 

Best , 



CYRIL H. WECHT. M.D.. J.D.. F.C.A.P. 
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March 15, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 217 01 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your informative letter of 9 March 1971. 

I really don't think that it should be necessary for me to spell out my 
intentions vis-a-vis the JFK and King assassinations. Obviously, if there is 
anything that I can do in a legitimate and professional manner from the stand-
point of a professional forensic pathologist and medical-legal expert, you may 
be assured that I will do it to the extent that time and energy permit. I shall 
not hesitate to express my opinion, and to point out errors and defects in post-
mortem protocols and other scientific investigations. 

Keep me posted. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril 1-1::Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/mg 
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